
USD 306 Southeast of Saline 
5056 East Highway K-4  Gypsum, KS 67448 

 
Minutes of a meeting of the Board of Education 

 
April 23, 2018 

A special meeting of the Board was held in the District Office meeting room at noon on Monday, 
April 23, 2018. 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Kenny Costigan and Justin Knopf attended in-person; Jill Ade, Lori 
Blake, Steve Bartholomew (12:06 p.m.), and Brandon Hughes attended via a conference call. 

BOARD MEMBERS NOT PRESENT:  Dwight Conley 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Stephanie Ingmire, Deputy Clerk of the Board; Roger Stumpf, 7-12 Principal 
and Supt.-elect; Greg Mann, Supt. 

The meeting was called to order by President Kenny Costigan at 12:02 p.m. 

Agenda approved:  

The agenda was approved as presented: Motion by Justin Knopf, Seconded by Brandon Hughes.  
Motion passed 5-0. 

Personnel: Executive Session 

A motion to enter executive session until 12:10 p.m. for the purposes of discussing the 
selection of non-elected personnel as allowed by the Kansas Open Meeting Act, and to return 
to open session in the meeting room, was approved 5-0.  Motion by Justin Knopf, second by 
Kenny Costigan. 

The Board re-entered regular session at 12:10 p.m.  

A motion was made to re-enter executive session for the purposes of discussing the selection of 
non-elected personnel as allowed by the Kansas Open Meeting Act and to return to open 
session at 12:15 p.m. was approved 6-0.  Motion by Justin Knopf and Second by Kenny Costigan.   

Personnel: Action 

Upon returning to open session at 12:15 p.m. a motion was made by Lori Blake and seconded 
by Steve Bartholomew to approve the contract as presented with Dr. Paul Ogle to be the 7-12 
Principal for the 2018-19 School year.  Motion passed 6-0. 

Negotiations: Executive Session 

An executive session was not needed. 



Negotiations: Action 

The revised salary schedule was adopted by the Board 6-0. The revised salary schedule had 
been approved earlier by the teachers.  Justin Knopf made the motion and Steve Bartholomew 
seconded. 

Mrs. Blake expressed her gratitude to the members of the committee for the work and the time 
spent on this project. 

Meeting Adjourned 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:18 p.m.  Motion by Lori Blake, seconded by Steve 
Bartholomew 

 

The next scheduled meeting of the USD 306 Board of Education is  
Tuesday, May 8, 2018  at 11:45 a.m. in the SES Theater  

for the annual BOE recognition of student leadership-academic achievement. 
 

 

 


